620 Passaic Avenue
West Caldwell, NJ 07006
January 12, 2018

Karen Alexander, Managing Director

NJ Traveler’s for independence Program
Alan M. Voorhees Transportation Center
Rutgérs, The State University of New Jersey
33 Livingston Avenue

New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Dear Ms. Alexander,

On behalf of my students and |, we would like to extend our gratitude to Shaquillah
McMillan and Larry Lindstrom for their efforts in travel training our students at West Caldwell
Tech. It was an absolute pleasure to get to work with both Ms. McMillan and Mr. Lindstrom.
They both worked diligently to assist our students to take the next steps in their transition from
school to work. Not only were they exceptional with instructing the skill sets and monitoring
student progress, but they were also warm, genuine individuals who truly were invested in the
success of our young adults. As a result of the training our stu.dents received from your staff,
they are now able to independently travel to their jobs. As they graduate from high school in
the coming months, they will be able to continue to travel and be connected within their
communities. '

We would also of course like to thank you as the managing director for advocatingron
behalf of people with disabilities. The work you do is incredibly important and we appreciate
your efforts. This has been an invaluable resource for our students and we hope that this is
only the beginning of cur partnership as we have many studeﬁts who wouid benefit from your
services.

Sincerely
< ) AN )
Ferrfon Cruevpne
&
lennifer Guevara
Special Education Teacher
West Caldwell Tech




